
Acknowledgements: 
The National Marine Fisheries Service is grateful for the contribution of numerous U.S. Fish and 
Wildlife Service employees to the original writing and subsequent updating of this guidance.  
We could not have completed it without their assistance. 
 
Organization of the Document: 
The Recovery Planning Guidance is designed in such a way as to facilitate its updating. The 
original version was completed in October 2004. Subsequent updates are indicated with a new 
date in the lower righthand corner of each chapter that has been updated. If a chapter has not 
been updated, the original date will appear in the lower righthand corner of the document. In 
this way, an individual can know if they have the latest version of each chapter by comparing it 
to the version on our website can can keep their hard copy updated without having to print the 
entire document. We suggest that users of this guidance keep their hard copy in a three-ring 
binder. The latest version of the guidance can be found at 
http://www.nmfs.noaa.gov/pr/recovery/. 
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